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Betancourt, Amaury

From: George Townsend <george.townsend@cemex.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2015 1:38 PM
To: Betancourt, Amaury
Subject: Re: Solid Waste File Review - CEMEX Brooksville North and South
Attachments: 4th Quarter 2014 Waste Tire Report_Submittal.pdf

I will contact Mr John Morris, FDEP Tallahassee Office, for the Ground water monitoring reports.  
 
 
         
 
 
 
 

 
George Townsend  
Environmental Manager – Brooksville South -  United States of America  
Office: (352) 799-7881  Fax: (352) 799-6088 Mobile: (352) 238-9102  
Address: 10311 Cement Plant Road, Brooksville, FL 34601  
e-Mail: george.townsend@cemex.com  
www.cemexusa.com  
 

 

 Please consider the environment before printing this email  
 
 
 
From:        "Betancourt, Amaury" <Amaury.Betancourt@dep.state.fl.us>  
To:        George Townsend/US/Cemex@CEMEX  
Cc:        "Tafuni, Steven" <Steven.Tafuni@dep.state.fl.us>, "Watson, Edward" <Edward.Watson@dep.state.fl.us>  
Date:        05/18/2015 06:35 PM  
Subject:        Solid Waste File Review - CEMEX Brooksville North and South  

 
 
 
Hi George,  
   
I hope you are having a good evening. At your earliest convenience, can you please provide me copies of the 
following documents?  
   
(1.)  Brooksville South: Q4 2014 Waste Tire Processing Report  
(2.)  Brooksville North: Groundwater Monitoring Report covering Q4 2013 and Q1 2014  
(3.)  Brooksville North: Groundwater Monitoring Report covering Q2 and Q3 2014  
   
I know you are very busy, so just let me know if you can have these to me sometime next week. If you need 
more time, just let me know.  
   
Sincerely,  
Amaury  
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Amaury Betancourt  
Engineering Specialist II  
Florida Department of Environmental Protection (FDEP)  
Southwest District Compliance Assurance Program  
13051 North Telecom Parkway  
Temple Terrace, FL 33637-0926  
Telephone: (813) 470-5905  
Fax: (813) 470-5995  
e-mail: amaury.betancourt@dep.state.fl.us  
   
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail 
communication may therefore be subject to public disclosure.  
   

 
 
 
This email message and any attachments are for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and contain confidential and/or 
privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message and any attachments. 
Thank you. 
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